
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Transylvania County Board of Commissioners intends to donate 
surplus inmate uniforms to the Henderson County Sheriff’s Office. The County Manager has 
declared these items as surplus and removed them from service.  
 
North Carolina General Statute § 160A-280 allows a county to donate surplus personal property 
to another governmental unit or nonprofit organization incorporated in the United States. Prior to 
the donation, Transylvania County must post public notice of its intent to donate the property.  
The donation will be approved through the adoption of a resolution during the regular meeting of 
the Board of Commissioners on September 11, 2023. 
 
This the 29th day of August 2023.  
 

Trisha M. Hogan 
Clerk to the Board 
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